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Greetings Wildcat 

Family!  

   

As we work diligently 

toward increasing our 
letter grade, we need your 

assistance.  

 
Please remember to: 

❖ Work with your students 
at home, reiterating 
what they are learning in 

school. 
❖  Check their homework 

daily. 
❖ Make sure they get a 

good night’s rest.   
❖  

Thank you for your 
continued support to the 

Westminster family. 
  

 

Let’s make it happen! 

   

Upcoming  
Activities & Events 

 

 

March 
March 10th  

End of 3rd Nine Weeks 

 
March 14th  

Report cards are sent 
home 

 
March 15, 2023 

Early Dismissal  
12:45pm 

 
March 16, 2023 

Schoolwide Spelling Bee 
 

March 17, 2023 
Mother/Son Dance 

 

March 23, 2023 
Spring Pictures 

 
March 31, 2023 

PTO Movie Night 
 
 

  

School Store 

Fundraiser 
You can still support the 

school store fundraiser. The 

students will receive a prize 

just for participating. Thank 

you for those who donated gift 

cards to teachers, they were 

greatly appreciated.    

 

 

 

Mother/Son Dance! 
Our mother & son dance is 

Friday, March 17th at 5:00pm. 

Mother’s come out and enjoy a 

fun filled night with your king. 

The cost is $20 per couple and 

all funds are due by Monday, 

March 13th by 11am. We hope 

to see you there!  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

Students of the month  

March   
 

 
K- Brayden Riley 

1st – Nyla Thompson 
2nd- Jimmy Hu 

3rd- Derrion Bagley 
4th – Harmony Milligan 

 
 

Teacher/Staff 
 of the month 

 

March   
  

Teacher- Mr. Gant  
 
 

 
 

Students of the month 

will receive a certificate 
and lunch with the 

principal. The luncheon will 

be held on Thursday,  
March 9, 2023 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all of our 

wildcat star students.  
 

  

 

  
 

 

Report Cards 
Report Cards will be sent 
home on Tuesday, March 

14, 2023. 
 

PTO 
This month’s PTO Meeting 

will be held on Thursday, 
March 16th @5:30pm. 

Parent’s please join the PTO 
meetings and be a part of 

the success for the 

organization.  
 

Arrival/Dismissal 

The school day begins at 
8:00am and ends at 

3:25pm. No students 
should be dropped off 

before that time or 
picked up after that time. 

Any parent not adhering 
to this policy will be 

considered a drop in and 

assessed a fee for 
extended day.   

 
 
Extended Day Program 

Need to get your child to 
school earlier than 8:00 

a.m. or need a little more 

time to pick them up in 
the evening? 

Westminster has a before 
and aftercare program. 

Please contact the school 
for pricing and 

enrollment information. 

WESTMINSTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

CONGRATULATIONS! IN THE KNOW Thank You! 
 

Mardi Gras  
Parade & Ball 

 
Thank you to all those 

who donated and 
participated in our Mardi 

Gras Parade. It was a 
great success! We are 

definitely looking forward 

to next year.  
 

If you would like to send 
donations for next year 

that you just received 
from parades, please 

send those to the school 

labeled with your child’s 
name, so that we can get 

an early start for next 
year.  

 

 

Thank you to our 
PTO for all you do 

for our Wildcat 
family. The Mardi 

Gras Ball was 

awesome!  


